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For over 20 years Oregon Health and Science’s 

Primate Lab has been experimenting on creatures 98+% just like humans.  Those 

experiments can be compared to torture, and generally nothing can be gained from 

them in spite of the similarity to humans.  PLEASE SUPPORT SB181 to stop this 

seemingly endless cruel and useless experimentation, and finally close the Primate 

Center.  Please release the primates to  

Appropriate shelters where they will finally be free of torment.  Thank you.  


